
Cemetery – Memorial Day Guidelines 

As Memorial Day is less than a month away, the City of Lamar is providing Cemetery Guidelines 

for visitation, at our cemeteries, so that families who lost loved ones can properly plan for their 

visitation. 

Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE), has issued guidance to follow 

related to Funeral Homes, Crematoriums, and CEMETERIES.  Issued pursuant to executive order 

of the Governor D 2020 044, Public Health Order 20-28, Safer at Home provides the following 

guidance: 

 

Appendix F: Critical Businesses 

A.  Must comply with the guidance and directives issued by the CDPHE and must comply 

with Social Distancing Requirements.  

B. Part 5. Critical Services – Funeral Homes, Crematories, and Cemeteries with strict 

compliance with Social Distancing requirements for employees and any attendees of 

services. 

C. As this Public Health Order relates strictly to cemeteries, families will need to comply 

with social distancing requirements and generally remain 6’ apart and should not gather 

in groups of more than 10 individuals.  Families are encouraged to stagger visitation for 

larger groups.  


